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Subject: Dudley MBC Councillors Briefing - Monday 9th October, 2017 (5PM) - National 
Express West Midlands - Dudley Area Consultation and Transport for West 
Midlands Network Development Plans 

Location: Committee Room 2

Start: Mon 09/10/2017 17:00
End: Mon 09/10/2017 17:45
Show Time As: Tentative

Recurrence: (none)

Organizer: Steve Griffiths

When: 09 October 2017 17:00‐17:45 (UTC+00:00) Dublin, Edinburgh, Lisbon, London. 
Where: Committee Room 2 
Note: The GMT offset above does not reflect daylight saving time adjustments. 
*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~* 

Dear Councillor, 
I write to advise that a briefing on the National Express West Midlands Dudley area consultation 
and TfWM Network Development Plans will be held immediately prior to the next full Council 
meeting.  
The briefing will start at 5.00pm on Monday 9th October, 2017 in Committee Room 2 at the Council 
House, Dudley. 
The presentations and questions should last approximately 45 minutes. 
The consultation is due to be launched on 29th September. A guide to the consultation and the 
consultation document is attached for your information.  
Regards 
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